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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI  

 
 

In The Matter Of The Application Of Kansas 
City Power & Light Company For Approval To 
Modify Existing Tariffs For Estimated Billing 
And Budget Billing 

)
)
)
)
) 

Case No. ET-2018-0158 
Tracking Nos. YE-2018-0115 
 

  
 

THE OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC COUNSEL’S NON-OBJECTION 
TO COMMISSION APPROVAL OF TARIFF SHEETS  

 

  

COMES NOW the Office of the Public Counsel (“OPC”) and, based on the 

representations of Kansas City Power & Light Company and KCP&L Greater Missouri Operations 

Company that (1) their bill messaging cannot be changed anytime in the near future without cost 

and effort, (2) they will supply the Office of the Public Counsel with a copy of their CC&B 

contract(s), and (3) they will work with OPC to address OPC’s bill message concerns and 

implement mutually agreed upon bill message changes by no later than when new rates from Case 

Nos. ER-2018-0145 & ER-2018-0146 go into effect, as further substituted on April 6, 2018, after 

Staff’s March 30, 2018, recommendation, OPC does not oppose the related pending original tariff 

sheets filed on March 16, 2018, as substituted on March 29, and further substituted on April 6, 

2018, going into effect on May 7, 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

2 
 

Respectfully, 

 /s/ Nathan Williams   
Nathan Williams 
Chief Deputy Public Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 35512  
 
Office of the Public Counsel 
Post Office Box 2230 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 526-4975 (Voice) 
(573) 751-5562 (FAX) 
Nathan.Williams@ded.mo.gov 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE  
 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by 
facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 13th day of April 2018. 
 

/s/ Nathan Williams 
 


